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Restrictions in Italy cause delays  
LEMAN ROAD  

November, 2021 
 
Dear customer and business partner, 
 
On 15 October 2021, the Italian authorities tightened the COVID-19 requirements for all workers in the 
country.  
 
This means that today a COVID-19 green pass must be shown in all public and private workplaces. Otherwise, 
you will not be admitted access. 
 
A green pass can only be issued if you can provide a negative test that is no older than 48 hours, have 
completed vaccination or have been earlier infected with COVID-19. 
 
Expect delays 
Naturally, these requirements also apply to our drivers. We are working hard to ensure that your goods are 
not affected by the situation, but unfortunately, we cannot rule out delays in the near future.   
 
This situation means that it takes longer to load and unload the trucks at the Italian companies' premises, 
and, in addition, there may be waiting times at the test sites as the testing capacity in Italy unfortunately 
does not match the demand. 
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience and hope for your understanding. If you have any questions about the 
situation, please do not hesitate to contact your personal LEMAN representative. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

LEMAN A/S  
LEMAN ROAD, Denmark 
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